
 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL REPORTS & COMMUNICATIONS II 
Office of the City Clerk  

 
City Council of the City of Napa 

Regular Meeting 
August 4, 2020 

 
FOR THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF NAPA: 

 
EVENING SESSION:  

 
13.A.  GENERAL PLAN UPDATE:  

• Email from Nancy McCoy Blotzke received on August 4, 2020. * 
 

 
14.A.  COMMISSION INTERVIEWS AND APPOINTMENTS: 
 
14.A.  Cultural Heritage Membership.  

• Message from Kara Brunzell received during the meeting on August 4, 2020 withdrawing her 
application in favor of William Tuikka.  

 
 

*EMAIL OR HANDWRITTEN COMMENTS WILL BE READ INTO THE RECORD BY CITY STAFF 
DURING THE MEETING. 
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From: Nancy McCoy Blotzke < >

Sent: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 7:23 PM

To: Clerk

Subject: COMMENT TO COUNCIL FOR AUGUST 4, 2020 MEETING – PLEASE READ (Item 13A)

[EXTERNAL] 
 
From Nancy McCoy-Blotzke, 

 Napa 
 
“Autonomous vehicles” needs to be removed from Principle 6 “Emphasize Environmental Sustainability”.  The 
technology of closely placed cellular antennas to enable such vehicles would create an environmental and health hazard.  
The detrimental health effects cellular antennas have been documented since the early 2000s.  Research is now also 
revealing the detrimental effects on trees and wildlife. 
 
Thank you 
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